
 

August 30, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC 

Docket UT-210578 – Revised Petition for Funding Pursuant to WAC 480-123-110 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
On July 27, 2021, pursuant to WAC 480-123-110, Consolidated Communications of Washington 
Company, LLC (“CCWA”) timely submitted a Petition for Funding to the WUTC for the 2022 funding 
year. 
 
In subsequent communications with WUTC staff, it was requested that CCWA include additional 
clarifying information to paragraph 6 of the Petition document.  This filing provides the requested 
addition to that document and it appears on lines 13-15 of page 3. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me as indicated below with any questions or concerns regarding 
this filing. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Kevin J. Kastor 
Director – Government Affairs 
P: 936.788.7420 
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
 

 

Accompanying Document 
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